Preparation for the 2026 Senior Class Party - Laissez les Bon Temps Rouler – SENIORS – Let the Good Times Roll is in full swing!
 
The Senior Party is a lock-in and will be held on Saturday, February 21st from 7:30 PM - MIDNIGHT. If your student has not registered, they may bring the form and payment to Mrs. Roth in the Main Office. Both student and parent/guardian need to sign the registration form. For your convenience, please click on the link and scroll down for a copy of the SENIOR PARTY FORM. https://www.naperville203.org/Page/1951

1. BONUS - IF THE PARTY REGISTRATION IS COMPLETED ON OR BEFORE SEPTEMBER 19TH, YOUR STUDENT WILL BE ENTERED IN AN EARLY BIRD DRAWING – 5 WINNERS! There are already 320 Seniors registered!
The required 2026 Senior Party meeting for all Parents/Guardians is set for 6 PM, Monday, November 17th, in the Auditorium. (Enter through Door 24) SPREAD THE WORD!
 
We need your help filling a few open committee positions. If you are interested in finding out more about this opportunity to help or have any other Senior Party 2026 questions, please contact me at NCHSSENIORPARTY26@GMAIL.COM
 
Let the Good Times Roll,
 
Laura Burke
General Chair
NCHS Senior Party 2026

